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Summary 

This bill adds persons with dementia, a traumatic brain injury, Alzheimer’s disease, or other 
cognitive impairments to the scope of the missing and endangered persons program. If 
someone with one of the noted conditions goes missing and law enforcement believes they are 
at risk of physical injury or death, an alert shall be issued. Endangered Missing Person Alerts are 
issued by local law enforcement agencies or the Bureau of Criminal Apprehension (BCA) will 
issue an alert at a local agency’s request. 

When an alert is issued, it will include a description of the missing person and information on 
how citizens can help find them. 
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